
A message from the Founder,

Where did the time go? The past 12 months have been an incredible season of ministry for Sports Quest as
we’ve added talented and passionate staff and volunteers to our TEAM, ventured further than ever
before, served countless children (and adults) previously unreached, and solidified our vision moving
forward. It’s been fast paced and relentless, but it is our firm belief that we’re only just getting started!

As we look ahead to the year 2024 and beyond, the heart of Sports Quest beats with an unwavering
ambition: to expand, enhance and deepen our soccer ministry presence in communities both locally and
across the globe, and to do so FREE OF CHARGE! Our mission is rooted in transforming lives with the Good
News of Jesus Christ using the “beautiful game”, and we are more committed than ever to making a
lasting impact. With the dawn of a new year, we are excited to embark on a journey that will see us reach
new heights, empower more individuals, and inspire positive change for now and eternity.

Your prayers and financial support will equip us to serve MORE children and MORE families, in MORE
places and at MORE times. TOGETHER, we can instill values, and provide opportunities that will ripple
through generations. Please join us on this exciting journey as we work tirelessly to make the days ahead a
time of boundless opportunity and growth for Sports Quest – GOD’s SOCCER MINISTRY!

#MORE IN ‘24
Special needs children and adults
Underserved and at risk children
Children and adults overseas missions

With heartfelt gratitude,

Jim Spence 
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Merry Christmas & Happy New Year
From Sports Quest

For 20223 contributions to qualify as tax-deductible,
they must be received by Sports Quest as follows:

This is a critical time for Sports Quest. we are
determined more than ever to have a greater
impact for Christ through soccer.

Making a Year-End Contribution

W E  N E E D  Y O U R  H E L P !

ONLINE: Contributions submitted to sqsoccer.com
must be made before midnight on December 31, 2023.

BY MAIL: Contributions should be mailed to Sports
Quest Inc., P.O. Box 1383, Cypress, TX 77410-1383
and postmarked before January 1, 2024

Thank You For Your Generosity!

Would you please prayerfully consider
becoming a ministry partner with an End of
Year Financial Contribution?

Our fundraising goal of $150,000 will allow
us to finish strong in 2023 and provide a solid
platform for local and international missions
in 2024 and beyond!
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